

Ref: CMi/ejh

September 2019

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

## **Hodge Hill Girls' School**

Bromford Road Birmingham B36 8EY

Headteacher:

Mrs Sonia Adu 0121 464 3094

Telephone:

0121 464 6814

Fax: Email:

enquiry@hodgehgs.bham.sch.uk

Website:

www.hodgehgs.bham.sch.uk

## Re: Parent/Carer Learning Performance Workshop for Year 10 and Year 11

We are delighted to invite you to a parent/carer workshop with Learning Performance Training on **Wednesday 9**<sup>th</sup> **October at 5.00pm** at Hodge Hill Girls' School. We hope that you will be able to attend along with your daughter. The workshop will finish by 6.30pm.

Learning Performance is the UK's leading study skills company. Their interactive and motivational workshops show students how to learn, how to revise and how to prepare for exams with creative strategies such as, memory techniques. Research shows equipping students with such learning strategies can improve progress by an average of 8 months. We hope that parents will learn a number of methods to support their daughters with their learning and exam preparation which can be used at home. \*

For more information about Learning Performance and the work they do with schools, please visit <a href="https://www.learningperformance.com">www.learningperformance.com</a>

Please complete the attached reply slip, which should be returned to school. Please note that we ask that a maximum of two adults attend the workshop per pupil. Please note that pupils may not attend the workshop without a parent/carer.

We look forward to seeing you at the parent workshop.

Yours faithfully

Miss C. Middlehurst

Assistant Headteacher

Learning Performance Workshop for Year 10 and Year 11

Reply Slip

I / We will be attending:

I / We will not be attending:

Pupil Name:

Parent/Carer Name:

Signed:

Please return this slip by Monday 30th September to the Admin Office to confirm your attendance

Educating Tomorrow's Women Today